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June 5, 1969

Mrs. Kell Dorr 
Nettleton Hallow Ed.
Washington’, Conn. 06793 
U.S.A.

Dear Mrs. Dorr:

Thank you so much for the beautiful copy' of your 
"Of Night and Day," graciously sent to me at the 
suggestion of my friend Judith Hollister.

It is an excellent piece of art with suggestive 
photographs and a meaningful collection of poems and 
sayings. I am sure the hook will prove to he a great 
aid to my daily meditation.

Yours cordially,

TA:ak
Tetsutaro Ariga


